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association of university and college employees 

Bruce Ross 
Circulation Division 
Main Library 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Bruce: 

February 1 , 1982 

Many thanks for coming into our office and explaining your working hours 
to me. 

I have discussed the fact that you are working 1/2 hour more than is 
allowed for in the collective agreement under the category of Student Assistants 
with the Executive and they feel that your situation should be overlooked. Since 
the University has not drawn your hours to our attention I would suggest you 
simply continue woriking your hours and let it pass. We di'd not feel that you 
should be paying part-time union dues when you were only working 1/2 hours in 
excess of what is allowed for student assistants. 

Thank you again for coming into the office and, I hope you wi 11 be 
successful in gaining full-time summer work. 

Yours trul y , 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Loca 1 1 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of Btitish Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 WS 
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